
<Marine Organism Rearing Log> 
 
9 AM, October 30, 2023 
Weather: Sunny 
Water temperature: 18.0°C 
 
Although the rearing of flounder and abalone is not directly related to the safety of 
nuclear plants, the safety of the keepers is an important element of nuclear power plants 
safety. Therefore, last week, representatives from the "Nuclear Safety Monitoring 
Office" (NSMO) at the Head Office observed keepers going about their duties to gain an 
understanding of work safety at the site.  
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